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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

The Maximum Leverage under the current regulation should remain in place.

Any attempt to change it will amount to forcing traders like myself out of the FOREX which is
completely unacceptable.

Forex trading should not be only for the rich as I believe everyone should have the opportunity to
trade base on his or her risk appetite

and govt should not decide who should or should not take risk by creating a condition that will make it
impossible for some to try.

Jinadu


